PUBLIC NOTICE

THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF PHENIX CITY, ALABAMA WILL HOLD A PUBLIC
HEARING ON THURSDAY, AUGUST 1, 2024 AT 7:00 P.M. EASTERN TIME IN THE COUNCIL
CHAMBERS OF THE PUBLIC SAFETY BUILDING LOCATED AT 1111 BROAD STREET, PHENIX
CITY, ALABAMA ON THE 2024-2025 PROPOSED BUDGET. A COPY OF THE 2024-2025
PROPOSED BUDGET IS ON FILE IN THE OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK, 601 12™ STREET,
PHENIX CITY, ALABAMA. THIS PROPOSED BUDGET IS AVAILABLE FOR PUBLIC
INSPECTION BETWEEN THE HOURS OF 8:00 A.M. AND 5:00 P.M. MONDAY THROUGH
FRIDAY.

THE CITY OF PHENIX CITY, ALABAMA




